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YEAR 5&6 FOOTBALL CLUB 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Due to popular demand, beginning this Wednesday 11th November, the school will be 

funding EPC to run a football club for years 5 & 6 during Wednesday lunchtimes and 

will be open for everyone to join. 

 

Government guidelines make it clear that lunchtime clubs are still allowed to be run 

during the lockdown period. The coaches will, of course, follow school protocols. 

 

In order to keep the year group bubbles separate, the following times have been 

allocated: 

 

Year 5 will do football from 1205 until 1240. They will then have their lunch. 

 

Year 6 will do football from 1240 until 1310. They will have lunch from 1205 to 1240. 

 

As this club is being run during schools hours, there is no need to fill in a permission 

slip.   

 

On Wednesday, your child should bring in appropriate clothing for the session, which 

will take place outdoors on the school field. It is their responsibility to bring in kit 

and to change before and after sessions promptly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr D. Holland 
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